
March 31, 2019 

 

Dear Chairman Birch and the Honorable members of the Senate Resources 

Committee; 

 

As a 30 year resident of Alaska and a person who hunts and fishes as a means to 

provide my family with healthy, wild caught meat and fish, I respectfully ask for 

your support of Senate Bill 87.  This bill, as you are aware, changes just a single 

word in the current statute.  This small change will provide, in times of limited 

resources, that those limited resources will not be harvested by nonresidents.  

Ensuring that resident Alaskans have priority seems commonsense and SB87 

addresses this commonsense thinking. 

Your time and consideration is appreciated by me and my fellow Alaskans who 

prefer to go afield and harvest game and fish. 

With respect, 

 

Michael Bryan, 

378 Shannon Drive, Fairbanks, AK 99701 

907-378-5342 


